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Ashley Quick

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2016 4:48 PM
To: daledarwin42@gmail.com
Subject: Interested Persons - CORRECTED ATTACHMENT
Attachments: 02453-16.pdf

Mr. Darwin: 
 
My apologies, this e-mail has been updated to include the correct attached letter. 
 
Per your attached request, we have added you to the mailing list as interested persons in 
Docket 160060-EC.  Please note that this contact information is public record and will be available on 
internet searches.  If you have any changes or wish to have your information removed, you may 
request this in writing by U.S. mail using the same address shown on your attached letter, or you may 
e-mail the request(s) to clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
 
As an interested person you will receive all notices for hearing, prehearing, proposed agency action 
orders, final orders, and notices of Commission conferences via e-mail.  If you are interested in 
receiving documents other than those mentioned above, for example, procedural orders, please 
contact staff counsel for instructions on becoming a party of record.  The phone number for our 
General Counsel's Office is (850) 413-6199. 
 
If you have any questions, please call our office at (850) 413-6770. 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
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April 20, 2016 

Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

("") 

0 -· C"> ..>· 
r-:!. 
f11(j) 
~u> .,....._ 

0 _, -

~ -t:r' ,.... 
'-0 
-:;::> 
('.) 
(.)"\ 

~ ;..»-

'-P. 
<...:> 
s:-

RE: Docket 160060- Complaint and Petition of the City of Cape Coral for an 

Investigation into the Rate Structure of Lee County Electric Cooperative, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

I am a customer of the Lee County Electric Cooperative, Inc. The issues in the 

above-referenced docket are of interest to me by potentially changing the rate 

structure used by LCEC to eliminate existing subsidies that inhabitants and 

businesses in the City are paying in the current rates being charged by LCEC. 

Therefore, I respectfully request to be added to the interested parties list for 

this docket in order to receive all filings and other correspondence. Any 

pleadings, motions, notices, orders, or other documents can be sent to: 

Dale Darwin 
344 SW 23rd St 
Cape Coral, Fl 33991 

715-816-4747 
daledarwin42@gmail.com 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please call if you have any 

questions. 

Sincerely, 

?J~CJ~ 
Dale Darwin 
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